Town of Bartlett Office of Selectmen

Meeting Minutes: 04-12-13

Attendance: Chairman Gene Chandler, Douglas Garland, David Patch

Reporters: None

Meeting opened at 08:30 AM.

The Selectmen discussed legal issues and placed a call to the town's attorney for further clarification.

David Shedd stopped in to let the Selectmen know that he had replaced the missing pieces of metal roof on the salt shed. He also recommended that the shed be stabilized. The Selectmen will check into this further.

The Selectmen reviewed correspondence, building permits, signed letters and checks.

Motion by Patch, seconded by Garland to adjourn. Meeting adjourned at 10:30 AM.

Respectfully submitted,

Brenda Medeiros, Sec.